

$\widehat{(1)}$

Jeff Young

From:

Sent: To: 21 April 2022 16:14

Liquor Licensing

Subject:

Killingworth Young Peoples Club

FXTRNL

Dear North Tyneside Council,

As a local resident to the nearby Killingworth Young Peoples Club, I would like to raise my strong objection to the Club's application, applied for on 30th March 2022 for the following:

The variation to Licensable activities are: On sales of Alcohol – Monday to Sunday 13.30 to 22.30 Live music – Monday to Sunday 19.00 to 22.00 Recorded music – Monday to Sunday 13.30 to 22.30 Performance of dance – Monday to Sunday 19.00 to 22.30 General Opening times – Monday to Sunday 08.00 to 23.00

As residents at our current address, for over 22 years, we have been subject to many years of heavy unauthorised street parking, loud and at times aggressive behaviour and vandalism, from those visiting KYPC.

Should this application for a licence to serve alcohol 13:30-22:30, seven days per week, plus live and recorded music between 19:00-22:00 seven days per week, be granted by the Council, then no doubt it will lead to increased noise, further unsocial behaviour and increased traffic to and from the site. This will further disrupt life for the long suffering residents close by and have a detrimental impact on the value of our homes.

Please note my opposition to this application and kindly confirm receipt of this written objection.

Regards



From:

Sent:

25 April 2022 10:10

To:

Liquor Licensing

Subject:

Killingworth Young peoples club

EXTRNL
Good Day

I wish to object to the above club's application for increased hours. My house backs onto the clubs building, its bad enough during the day having to put up with the noise and all the litter left behind as well as some of the kids using our back fence as a toilet.

I and I am sure my neighbours have no wish for the noise to increase going well into the the night. My wife & myself are up early every morning (5.45) so we appreciate a good nights sleep, I have no wish to constantly waken up by cars coming and going at 2.00 in the morning.

Thank you Regards



Untitled

Killingworth Young Peoples Club.

Dear Sir/Madam

With reference to the above and the small notice posted on the gate, regarding the request for the sale of alcohol, live music recorded music. performance dance.

I would have thought a letter would have been sent out to residents or are you just going through the back door hoping not many residents see this small notice and you can pass through the council without any bother.

Anti social behaviour in Killingworth and North Tyneside is rife and encouraging alcohol at a Young Peoples Club what message is that sending

There are three private estates which leads to this Club and surround it, what noise and disturbances will we have to put up with.

It is not just leaving after football at 10pm it is leaving after 11pm when they have had drink and entertainment and we will have to put up with all the noise and traffic.

How will the staff check the age and make sure they are over 18.

I am sure we do not need drink on youth premises, I have been in touch with our MP and Councillors.

We have lived in this bungalow for 49 years since it was built and we do not want our estates spoilt and maybe anyone who wanted to sell their property may have difficulty when people find out they have

put a drinking club on the door step.

Yours faithfully

21. 4. 2032



From:

Sent:

25 April 2022 19:58

To:

Liquor Licensing

Subject:

KYPC Licencing application

EXTRNL

Dear Sir/Madame

We are writing this email with regards to concerns we have about the application for extended licensing hours at Killingworth young peoples club. We are concerned that these extended hours may bring increased noise, extra traffic for extended periods and anti-social drunken behaviour.

We live on the access road to the club close to the gates (1 and feel that this may have a huge detrimental impact on our lives. We already put up with excessive traffic and inconsiderate parking over the weekends but are prepared to live with this as it is for the benefit of young people. However extended hours is not for the benefit of youngsters but adults to drink and have grave concerns of the impact this will have on us and our street. Initial planning permission for the clubhouse was with the condition that it could only be occupied between 8am and 10pm and we would be very annoyed if this was over-ruled.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



From:

Sent:

26 April 2022 16:14

To:

Liquor Licensing
KYPC LIQUOR LICENSE

Subject:

EXTRNL

I wish to object to the above, I would like to know who or if there is another online form to fill out.

I object wholeheartedly to more noise/language/disturbance from this venue. There is already a licence in place, this is in my opinion debatable already, given that the majority use their cars to get to the club.

I'm only aware of this thanks to someone else affected by the noise already endured til 9 pm from this club.

I do not wish to hear music belted out on top of the already unbearable constant shouting weekends and week nights.

Representee Number 6 withdrew their representation

7

Jeff Young

Contact.Us@northtyneside.gov.uk From: 29 April 2022 13:30 Sent: Liquor Licensing To: FW: Fwd: Form submission from: Contact North Tyneside Council Subject: Good afternoon Please find below an enquiry / objection fromnd regards. ---- Original Message -----From: Sent: 2022-04-26 11:09:31.227 To: contact.us@northtyneside.gov.uk Subject: Fwd: Form submission from: Contact North Tyneside Council *EXTRNL* Sent from my iPhone Begin forwarded message: From: North Tyneside Council <do not reply@northtyneside.gov.uk> Date: 26 "oril 2022 at 10:59:56 BST To Subject: Form submission from: Contact North Tyneside Council Reply-To: North Tyneside Council Contact form <contact.us@northtyneside.gov.uk> Submitted on Tuesday, 26 April, 2022 - 10:59 Submitted values are: ==Your details== Name: Email address: Telephone number: Address: ==Would you like us to respond?== Would you like us to respond? Yes ==Your message== Your message: Dear sir/madam I am contacting you to register my opposition for extending the liquor license for the young peoples club at Amberley playing fields after all this is for young people for football and should not be drinking there is reason this should be granted .regards

This email and any attachment are intended solely for the addressee. It may contain information or opinion which is strictly confidential or is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient you should not use, disclose, copy, print, distribute or otherwise rely upon the contents of this email. If

you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by email and then permanently delete this email. This email has been scanned for viruses and inappropriate content by Mimecast Unified Email Management Services. North Tyneside Council does not guarantee this email to be free of any viruses. It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this message and any attachments are virus free. This e-mail may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.



From:

Sent:

30 April 2022 14:03

To:

Stephanie Graham

Subject:

Re: Killingworth Young Peoples Club

EXTRNL

Thank you for your email my concern is that in the past when a later licence was granted the noise and swearing out side the gates of the clubhouse was outrageous people waiting for taxis this happened on every occasion there was a late night residents of a amberley chase and the Croft put up with heavy traffic also the use of the car park for training of heavy goods lorries reversing with the beep beeb during the day i am all for the football and people enjoying the games but there are plenty of pubs and a social club near by so do not see the need for an extended licence and hope you will reject the request.

Sent from my iPad

On 28 Apr 2022, at 15:32, Stephanie Graham < Stephanie.Graham@northtyneside.gov.uk wrote:

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for your email.

Can I ask whether you are making a formal representation in relation to the application to vary the premises licence?

If so, I must advise that your representation must state which licensing objective your representation relates to. These are:-

Prevention of Crime and Disorder;

Public Safety;

Prevention of Public Nuisance; or

The Protection of Children from Harm.

You can make a representation in relation to one or all of the licensing objectives if you can advise what your concern is under each or all of the objectives.

Kind Regards

<image001.jpg>

Stephanie Graham Senior Licensing Officer Licensing

<image002.jpg>
Block A, Harvey Combe, Killingworth, NE12 6QQ
North Tyneside Council

Tel: (0191) 6436969

<image003.git><image004.gif><image005.png>

<image006.jpg>

Slightam

Stephanie Graham Senior Licensing Officer Licensing



Capita

Block A, Harvey Combe, Killingworth, NE12 6QQ North Tyneside Council

Tel: (0191) 6436969





We all have a personal responsibility to help bring the infection rates down and keep ourselves, colleagues, families, and communities safe.

Keeping North Tyneside a safe place to live, work and visit

From:

. . .

Sent: 28 April 2022 15:22

To: Liquor Licensing < liquor.licensing@northtyneside.gov.uk>

Subject: Killingworth Young Peoples Club

FXTRNL

Application to extend licensable activities

I object to this application on the grounds that a young peoples club should not be serving any alcohol at all and certainly not until 2 am in the morning. This is setting a bad example to the young



From:

Sent: To: 28 April 2022 18:19

Liquor Licensing

Subject:

Re: Killingworth Young Peoples Club

EXTRNL

Thank you for your prompt reply. My representation relates to the following:-

Prevention of Public Nuisance and

The Protection of Children from Harm.

Public Nuisance is the cars coming and going, disturbing the neighborhood.

Protection of Children from Harm is the parents drinking alcohol til late at night perhaps with the children with them.

This is a childrens football club. Why does it need alcohol?

As an aside, I once had to attend to a woman who was lying asleep on the green in the middle of Highfields estate, completely drunk after drinking at the Young Peoples Club.

Yours sincerely

On Apr 28, 2022, at 3:35 PM, Liquor Licensing < liquor.licensing@northtyneside.gov.uk > wrote:

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for your email.

Can I ask whether you are making a formal representation in relation to the application to vary the premises licence?

If so, I must advise that your representation must state which licensing objective your representation relates to. These are:-

Prevention of Crime and Disorder; Public Safety;

Prevention of Public Nuisance; or

The Protection of Children from Harm.

You can make a representation in relation to one or all of the licensing objectives if you can advise what your concern is under each or all of the objectives.

I can further advise that the variation is to request an extension to the sale of alcohol to 10.30 pm every day and not 2am.

Kind Regards

and is also providing excess noise for local residents as cars are going backwards and forwards until the early hours.

This email and any attachment are intended solely for the addressee. It may contain information or opinion which is strictly confidential or is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient you should not use, disclose, copy, print, distribute or otherwise rely upon the contents of this email. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by email and then permanently delete this email. This email has been scanned for viruses and inappropriate content by Mimecast Unified Email Management Services. North Tyneside Council does not guarantee this email to be free of any viruses. It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this message and any attachments are virus free. This e-mail may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.